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Minnesota's pollution prevention standard for sulfate and other pollutants including PFAS should be
clear. Our pollutant standard should ensure cleanup of existing pollutant and prevention of new
pollutant releases into the underground and surface waters Of Minnesota.

Degradation of existing water quality and inaction on cleanup of polluted waters are not actions we
and nature can live with.

Discharge of pollutant has a disproportionate negative impact on the less fortunate and people of
color.

Endangered people, plants and wildlife are most vulnerable to impacts of pollutant.

The framework should be revised to ensure no degradation of existing waters and provide a clear
path for removal of existing pollutant from our aquifers and waterways.

Inaction takes a high toll on the economics and livability of our State.

Thank you for your consideration. Our future depends on it.
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